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I’m sure as you read this newsletter you’ll see we’ve had a very busy week in school! 

 
Year 6 Trip to London 22 Year 6 children went to London on our annual trip. The children 
visited the Tower of London, Science 
Museum,  toured the Houses of Parliament 
and met our MP. The children travelled by 
coach, train, tube and river bus and were 
able to experience and see many sights of 
London. I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank Mrs Grimshaw (Y6 class teaching 
assistant) and  Mrs Hall (Chair of Governors) 
for supporting the children on this trip. A 
very big thank you to Mr Dales for 
accompanying, helping to organise and 
guiding us around London. The children 
were a credit to the school with outstanding 
behaviour at all times. Well done and thank 
you Year 6, I’m sure you’ve got many stories 
to tell! 
 
 

 
Tennis Tournament  Congratulations to  
Isabel Hill, Ewan Harrison, Mackenzie Jones, 
Beatrice Matique, Scott Harrison, Connie Fox, Annie Pearson and Oliver Ponthus who 
represented our school in the Cluster tournament. The team  will go through to the next 
round and play at Lady Lumley’s School on Tuesday 14th June. Good Luck! 
 
The chick have hatched!!!!  Welcome to Iron Man, Milo, Daisy, Sparkly, Monty and Rosie. 

  
 
Football After school football club has been cancelled this week (Thursday 16th June). 
 
Fruit and Dinner Money For the next half term fruit money will be £4.38 and dinner money 
will be £73.50. 
 

 



Online Gaming and Chat Rooms Please make sure your children are safe when they are 
playing games and entering chat rooms online. If you would like more information please 
contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
MSA Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a midday supervisory assistant for 1 hour a day for 3 days a week. 
If you would like further details then please contact the Admin Office. 
 
PE kit Please make sure your child’s PE kit is in school everyday as class teachers will be 
taking advantage of the good weather next half term in preparation for Sports Day. Please 
check your child’s kit is named. 
 
Hot Weather If we are lucky to experience good weather in the weeks ahead then please  
send a named sun hat, a named water bottle and a named bottle of suncream into school. 
It is important that the children learn how to protect themselves in hot weather and stay 
hydrated. For further information please visit www.soltansunready.com 
 
 
Dates for Diaries (please check these dates weekly as there may be some changes. 
Please note the 3 dates for Sports Day, these have been organised in case of 
cancellations due to weather conditions). As you can see we have a busy half term ahead 
with more activities on the way! 
June 
Monday 14th – Year 6 to Crucial Crew 
Wednesday 15th – Bronze Ambassador Meeting – Malton Sports Hall 
Wednesday 22nd – Amotherby Trust Meeting 
Thursday 23rd – Skipping Workshop 
Friday 24th - Finals of the Debating Competition 
Friday 30th -  Climbing Wall in school 
 
July 
Saturday 2nd – Summer Fair 
Monday 4th – ‘Road To Rio’ Olympic Workshop 
Thursday 7th – Sport Day 1 
Friday 8th – Year 6 First Aid Course 
Monday 11th – Transition Afternoon ‘ Meet your new teacher’ 
Monday 11th – Parents’ Evening 
Tuesday 12th - Year 5 and 6 Play 
Wednesday 13th – Year 5 and 6 Play 
Thursday 14th – Sports Day 2 
Monday 18th –  1pm- 3.20pm Open Afternoon for all parents and Carers 
Tuesday 19th – Year 6 v Adult  Rounders 
Tuesday 19th Music Night 
Thursday 21st – Sports Day 3 
Thursday 21st – Year 6 Disco and Party Night 
Friday 22nd - Year 6 Dinner choice 
Friday 22nd -2.15pm Year 6 Final Assembly 
Friday 22nd -School closes 3.20pm 
 
 
Holidays 
School closes Friday 22nd July                                                                                                                        Sue Knowles (Head) 
 
 
 
 
 



 


